
MG Car Club     130416 Club Office email JW  1 

 
From: JULIAN WHITE  
To: julianwhite@mgcc.co.uk  
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2013 6:41 PM 
Subject: Chris Seaward 
 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
It is with much regret that I write to announce that Chris Seaward has decided after 5 years with the MG Car 
Club to move onto pastures new. Chris will be leaving us at the end of April to begin a managerial role within 
a world renowned Marketing/Advertising agency. I know this has not been an easy decision for Chris and 
we will all miss him here at Kimber House. I am sure you will all want join me in wishing him every success 
in his new role. 
 
Chris started at KH back in 2008 and over the last few years has made major contributions to the MG Car 
Club. He has developed his core role as PR and Communications Manager and played a significant role in 
improving and developing the Club as a whole. I personally have enjoyed working with Chris immensely, he 
has helped us establish and grow major relationships in key areas. Working closely with myself and the 
Board, Chris has developed strong and unique relationships with SAIC, MG Motor UK, Macmillan and many 
other of our partners. He has played a major role in securing funding through our worldwide heritage 
partnership with SAIC and one of his final duties with the MGCC will be attending the Shanghai Autoshow to 
help with the worldwide launch of the UK spec MG3.  
 
George Woodward 
After a period of intense searching and interviewing we are delighted to welcome a new member to the 
Kimber House team - George Woodward. George will be employed as PR and Communications executive. 
George is a Graduate in journalism and has already demonstrated some great new ideas that hopefully you 
will start to see over the coming months.  
 
Lauran Gallacher 
Lauran will continue in her position as assistant Competitions secretary but will taking on a more senior role 
in the relationship with SAIC, with whom she already has worked with Chris on various projects. 
 
I know  you will continue to support me and the team at Kimber House particularly  through this period of 
change. Obviously this is a very busy time of year for us as we approach MGLive!. So please be patient give 
us time as we manage these changes. 
 
Finally, please join me in wishing Chris all the best with his wedding in August this year. I know he has 
made many friends within the Club and I am sure he will continue to observe what goes on with the MG Car 
Club and maybe one day . . . . .who knows! 
 
Best Regards 
 
Julian White 
 
General Manager 
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